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Comments: I have been involved with trail work for the past 30 years.  Crested Butte and the Gunnison Valley

are a prime example of a "destination" area for single track trail lovers.  The rest of the world is catching up and

will soon surpass The Gunnison Valley with more sustainable trails, better options for all levels of riders, and

quantity of trails.  I fully support CBMBA and their plans for the future of trails in the Crested Butte area.  The

Upper Cement Creek Trail and the Cement Creek to Caves Trail would created a continuous single track

experience that would be the envy of the trail community.  Motorized recreation vehicles have made Cement

Creek Rd an unpleasant place to ride a bicycle.  We must continue to provide recreation opportunities for people

to experience our public lands without having to burn fossil fuels.  Single track trails bring in visitors and provide

options to explore without the noise and air pollution of motorized vehicles.  Please reconsider the

decommissioning of any trails and let's build a more sustainable future for all.


